
 Visit Reynalton and Charlie’s
Restaurant at Croft Country

Park with

Dyfed Diners
4th June 2023

Dear Diner,
This special Sunday lunch is on Sunday 4th June 2023 and the venue is Charlie’s

which is in the Croft Country Caravan Park in Reynalton, near Kilgetty, Pembrokeshire.
This will be our fourteenth visit. SatNav:  SA68 0PE

From most directions, reach the roundabout at the end of the Kilgetty by-pass and travel
North to the first Kilgetty roundabout and on through Begelly on the A478 to Templeton. On
reaching The Boar’s Head, take the left turn before the pub (not after it) following signs
to Reynalton. Pass the K.P. Thomas depot and then take the left turn to Reynalton. The
Croft Country Park and Charlie’s is  a turning on your right. There is parking in front of
Charlie’s.  
 If coming from the North, turn right after the Boar’s Head.       SatNav:  SA68 0PE

Get there before 12:30 p.m.
If you get lost, phone Philip’s mobile: 07484 257762

If you are coming, phone Philip on 01834 844668 by Friday 2nd June 2023.
We need to confirm numbers for a table

Sunday Lunch and Walk with Dyfed Diners


